
28 March 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 354 

Request 

We received your request on 25 March 2024 for the following information: 

The number of 2-bedroom property allocations in the Cluain Mor and Clonard areas of 
West Belfast within the last 6 months? 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

The Housing Executive has not allocated any 2-bedroom properties in CLA Cluain Mor or 
CLA Clonard within the last 6 months. 

This concludes our response. 




